Schoolwide Party Fund



Christmas Party



Dear Parents and Families,

In order to make the Christmas Party enjoyable for all, we ask for your help! Your contributions are appreciated, and it is through our community efforts that we make this a success. Contributions will move through the Scrip Office; please note The Party Fund on all contributions.

Please contact <u>ptcservicehours@sacredheartschoolventura.org</u>, and/or <u>scrip@sacredheartschoolventura.org</u> for any assistance.

Wishing you peace, prosperity, and the Lord's blessings during the coming Christmas season.

Thank you.

The Sacred Heart School PTC Board



Schoolwide Class Party Fund



| ramily Name_ | | |
|--------------|------------------------|--|
| Phone | Contribution Amount \$ | |

Please make all checks payable to Sacred Heart School

For every \$10 you will earn one service hour and 4% towards your family scrip obligation.



